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1. Bi-Plane Hangar – We are awaiting approval of equipment height from the 

FAA, at which point Boss will establish a timeline for project start. 

 

2. PAPI project –   PAPI units have shipped and will be re-installed in the 
coming weeks. The PCL will need re-configuring. 
 

3. Wetland Maintenance – We will conduct a monitoring walkthrough of the 
wetland areas with Wetland Resources in early October.  
 

4. Westside Development – The Floodplain Analysis report is still in the 
review phase between the FAA and NV5, Westside Development studies 
can begin once this report is finalized. 
 

5. Federal Audit – We are working closely with the State Auditor’s Office on 
the 2022 Federal Audit. A report will be available once complete. 
 

6. Fuel Dispenser – MTM is currently working on compiling information on 
cost of installation of a new system/decommissioning the old system vs. 
continuing to repair the current system.  
 

7. DBE – Our Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Program has been updated, 
and our goal methodology meeting was held. These have been submitted to 
Civil Rights.  
 

8. Noise Abatement Update – The Noise Abatement Committee held a 
successful community conversation event to focus on current noise 
abatement issues. We continue working toward updating the noise 
abatement procedures.  

                                             
 


